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Historic Preservation Commission 
Zachary J. Lechner, Senior Planner/Historic Preservation Officer (ex. 8870)  
02/14/2023 
Agenda Item 6: Proposed Historic Preservation Ordinance Changes Update 

Staff will provide the HPC with an update on the status of proposed changes to City Code, Chapter 14A (aka, Historic 
Preservation Ordinance). At its November 2023 meeting, the HPC recommended approval of multiple amendments to the 
Historic Preservation Ordinance. Since then, the Community Development Department has consulted with the City Attorney’s 
Office (CAO) and revised the previously proposed changes. Staff anticipates bringing a final, CAO-approved set of changes to 
the HPC for consideration at its March 2024 meeting, since the changes are significant enough to necessitate the Commission 
again considering the Historic Preservation Office’s request for a recommendation of approval. 


